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If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               24th  November 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Never lose a chance of saying a kind word’ 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 
27 Nov   Y2 Clubs 3:15-4:00 (last club) 
28 Nov   Little Readers 
30 Nov   2W Forest School 
30 Nov   Tulips Assembly 9:00am Infant Hall 
30 Nov   Christmas Bingo 3:15pm Junior Hall 
 1  Dec    RG Biscuit Day 
 6  Dec   Christmas Dinner 
 8  Dec   Santa Dash 
12 Dec    Reception Christmas Sing-a-long 
              (details to follow) 
14 Dec    KS1 Christmas Performance 9:30am 
19 Dec    Nursery Sing-a-long 
              (details to follow) 
21 Dec    Party Day  
21 Dec    Break up for Christmas 1:15pm 

Tulips Class Assembly 
 

Parents are invited to Tulips (1D) Class 
Assembly on Thursday 30th November at 
9:00am in the Infant Hall. 
 
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS BINGO 
 
Our ever popular Christmas Bingo is on 
Thursday 30th November at 3:15pm in the 
Junior Hall. There will be lots of prizes to be 
won plus a raffle, tombola and refreshments 
– all welcome! 
 

Forest School 
 

Reminder, if possible can children in 2W 
please bring in a pair of wellies in a plastic 
bag with their name on so they can wear 
them for Forest School on Thursday 30 
November. Thank you. 
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SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       85% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   93%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   90% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    86% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    96% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   94% 
 
1 class in green this week – well done to 
2H for great attendance! 

Overall Attendance 
 

90.5% 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
In school, on time, every day! 

 

Clubs 
 

Monday 27th November is the last day for 
clubs for children in Y2.  After the 
Christmas break there will be a range of 
clubs for Y1 children. Letters with 
further information will go home after 
the holidays. 

Maths Meetings 
 
We will be holding Maths Meetings for parents 
of children in Reception next week. Mrs White 
(Maths Lead) will lead a meeting which will 
focus on information for parents to support 
your child at home with maths. Letters have 
been sent home – if you would like to attend 
then please fill in the reply slip and return to 
school. Date and time below: 
 

Wed 29 Nov 
   2:15pm  Infant Hall 

 
 

 Chocolate Donations 
 

Thank you to everyone who brought in a 
chocolate donation for our Christmas Bingo. As 
ever, your support is greatly appreciated. 
 

ROAD SAFETY 
 
The children have had a great week 
learning about road safety. Rose 
Crossland, Safety Officer for Liverpool 
City Council and officers from Merseyside 
Police delivered workshops designed to 
raise awareness of how to stay safe on our 
roads. 
 


